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FOREWORD 

Greetings and welcome back! We truly appreciate your continued interest in 
the RIT Clean Snowmobile Team, and we're thrilled to present the very first 
newsletter of this year. Our team has been hard at work since the semester 
began, focusing on various public relations activities. At the start of the 
school year, we introduced a brand-new event – our delightful Root Beer 
Float Social! We brought our snowmobile to the dorm side, providing an 
excellent opportunity to connect with hundreds of eager first-year students 
arriving at RIT. In addition, our participation in the Performance Team New 
Member Day was a remarkable showcase of our snowmobile's dynamic 
capabilities. Furthermore, we proudly joined the Club Fair, and it's worth 
noting that we've welcomed a record number of first-year members to our 
team this year.  

Speaking of public relations, we're excited to announce our presence on a 
new social media platform – TikTok! Stay connected with us by following our 
account @rit.clean.snowmobile for engaging and entertaining content. 

TEAM AFFAIRS 

In a year filled with notable milestones, we're thrilled to announce the official 
opening of the SHED on our campus. This state-of-the-art facility has 
become the new home for many of our performance teams' permanent 
workshops. While our snowmobile shop remains in Louise Slaughter Hall, 
we've expanded our presence by setting up a dedicated display in the SHED, 
specifically in room 1300. This new exhibit showcases our 2012 retired RMK 
snowmobile, adorned with two striking team banners and a custom-designed 
stand that elegantly presents a helmet along with our well-deserved awards. 

In addition to these exciting developments, we're delighted to inform you 
that our team is fully registered for the upcoming competition this year. 
Furthermore, we've already submitted our abstract, setting the stage for a 
promising year ahead. We can't wait to share our journey with you as we 
continue to make strides in the world of clean snowmobile innovation! 

 

MENTIONS 
Thank you for tuning in for this edition of our newsletter! Next month’s 
newsletter will focus on our development of projects and test procedures this 
year.  
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